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The Honorable Tom Wolf 
Governor of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
Office of the Governor 
508 Main Capitol Building 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
												DATE
	
Dear Governor Wolf:

As a businessperson in northeast Pennsylvania, I am in full support of the position of  The Greater Scranton Chamber of Commerce for the restoration of the rail passenger service between Scranton and New York City, as proposed by Amtrak and included in the federal Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act.
As a local business, we look forward to opportunities for growth this new service can bring to our region, and we thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Signature
Business Name


